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Sally Clarke 
Ambulance Contract Manager 
01d Pharmacy Building 
Queen Alexandra Hospital 
Southwick Hill Road 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire 
P06 3LY 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9323 
Em a il: juli e .mill er @ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Sally 

Thank you once again for attending your interview with the CH1 team on 05 March 
2002. 1 would be very grateful if you could pass on my thanks to Alan too. We 
appreciate the information both yourself and Alan shared with us. 

As mentioned in your interview, the report is expected to be published in the Spring. 
1 will ensure that you and Alan receive a personal copy shortly after publication. 
The report will also be available on our website at www.chi.nhs.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 


